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January 4, 2017

Paul A. Hemmersbaugh

Chief Counsel

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE

Washington DC, 20590

RE: PE16-007 Special Order: Question 10

Dear Mr. Hemmersbaugh,

Tesla Motors Inc. (“Tesla” or the “Company”) provides the National Highway Traffic Safety
Administration (‘NHTSA” or the “Agency”) with this additional information as a supplement
to our prior response to Question 10 of NHTSA’s December 15, 2016 Special Order,
pursuant to our conversation with you today.
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If you have any questions regarding the information provided in this response, you may
contact me at (510) 946-4120 or todd@tesla.com. | have attached an affidavit as
requested in Appendix A.

Sincerely,

Todd Maron
General Counsel
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Appendix A
Declaration

|, Todd Maron, state as follows:

(1) | am General Counsel for Tesla Motors, Inc. (“Tesla Motors” or “Company”), and |
am authorized by the Company to execute documents on behalf of Tesla Motors.

(2) I have undertaken and directed an inquiry reasonably calculated to assure that the
answers and production of the foregoing supplemental response to the NHTSA
Special Order is complete and correct.

(3) | have directed a diligent search of information and documents responsive to this
Special Order and produced them to NHTSA.

(4) The answers to the inquiries provided to NHTSA respond completely and correctly
to this Special Order.
(5) 1 certify under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Executed on this the 4th day of January, 2017.

Todd Maron



